
Ric and G. Kleindienst 
Deputy Attorney General 

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20530 

.Tune 29, 1971 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8, 
Frederick, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 
: 

This is in response to your letter of December 7, 1971, 

in which you request access to information relating to the 

assassination of President Kennedy. 

A copy of the 1968 Panel Review is enclosed. 

I regret the delay in this response to your request. 

Sincerely, 
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